Homestead United Methodist Church

295 Highway 68

Crossville, TN. 38555

031-484-7996
www.Homesteaderssecretary.com N\

March 14, 2014.

DEAR CITY COUNCIL,

Due to the growing attendance that we have been seeing in our church and in our community over the past
2 years now, we feel the need to expand our church space by building an addition onto the existing church
building in order to better accommodate our congregation and the weekly functions we have established.

In regards to the city sanitation line located at the junction on Hwy 127 & Hwy 68, we would like to submit
a request to connect our sewer drainage line into the existing line currently at the said location or where
about that the line is located. We at Homestead United Methodist church feel the upgrade will have a
positive impact and a better future for our church members and our community.

Because of the financial burden we will carry for this project, we feel the need to ask the city for a few
specifics on the cost and preparations that are needed in order to better accompany our engineer, space
committee and board members for a more complete out line that is necessary for further planning on this
project. You may reach me, James T. Staley for any further information thatis needed @ 931-200-9659 or e-

mail me at james.staley01@outlook.com. Thank you and look forward to hearing from you.

Warfh regards,

ames T. Staley

CHAIRPERSON OF THE TRUSTEES




